
 

 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

November 7, 2022 

 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

201 High Street SE, Suite 100 

P.O. Box 1088 

Salem, Oregon 97301 

  

 RE:  UM 2209/AR 638—Notice of Workshop on Idaho Power’s Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
 

In compliance with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon’s (OPUC) Order No. 22-312, 

Idaho Power Company (Idaho Power or Company) is hosting a virtual workshop on Thursday, 

November 17th, 2022, to discuss changes to the Company’s forthcoming 2023 Wildfire Mitigation 

Plan (WMP) that take into account community and public safety partner feedback, as well as 

recommendations from OPUC Staff.  

 

WMP Workshop Attendee Information 

November 17, 2022 

9:00-11:00 am Pacific (10:00 am – noon Mountain) 

WebEx Webinar Link 

 

Webinar number: 

2592 257 9029 

 

Webinar attendee password: 

WMP2023 (9672023 from phones) 

 

Join by phone: 

1-650-479-3208 Call-in number (US/Canada) 

Access code: 2592 257 9029 

 

 During this workshop, Idaho Power will provide a presentation to guide discussion. 

Attendees will be muted by default but will have an opportunity to ask questions during a Q&A and 

via the webinar chat function.  The Company looks forward to discussion about its WMP with OPUC 

Staff, stakeholders in UM 2209 and AR 638, and the public.   

 

 Please contact Alison Williams, Idaho Power Regulatory Policy and Strategy Leader, with any 

questions at awilliams@idahopower.com or 208.388.2872.  

https://idahopower.webex.com/idahopower/j.php?MTID=mf977b1b939a18c3647fdf65cbbcb6cae
mailto:awilliams@idahopower.com

